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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE OCTOBER 11, 2022    

 

THE 5TH ANNUAL FAMILY HALLOWEEN BOO BASH  

TO BE HELD ON OCTOBER 21ST AT SUNSET PARK 

 

Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that the Florissant Parks & Recreation Department along 

with the Greater North County of Commerce will host the 5th Annual Family Boo Bash DRIVE 

THRU TRICK-OR-TREAT EVENT on Friday, October 21st from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at 

Sunset Park. For your safety please stay in your vehicle and treats will be delivered to your 

vehicle’s window. 

 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS! Applicants will be provided with one 8ft rectangular table 

and 2 chairs in a 10’x 15’ space. The exhibitor fee is $5. Exhibitors are allowed to pass out any 

coupons, flyers, or promotional materials they would like, but must also provide candy or treats 

of some kind for participants trick or treating. Last year the event attracted over 2000 attendees 

so please plan your giveaways accordingly. We look forward to teaming up with you to provide 

a fun and free family Halloween event for our community! A limited number of exhibitor spaces 

are available and will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis as applications are received and 

paid. Please note, that sales of items are not allowed at this event. The Parks and Recreation 

Department reserves the right to refuse any handouts/materials they deem questionable for a 

family friendly event.  

 

Exhibitors may begin setting up their space at 5:00 p.m. and must be completely set up by 6:00 

p.m. The event will take place in the Sunset Park parking lots. Parking will be very limited so 

each exhibitor will have one parking spot. We highly recommend carpooling if possible. A small 

overflow lot is available on the lower portion of the spaces are limited. For more information on 

becoming an exhibitor please contact the JFK Community Center at 314-921-4250 or email the 

Recreation Specialist Sarah Skaggs at sskaggs@florissantmo.com. the application will be 

available on the city’s website at www.florissantmo.com.  
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